
                            

 

October 14, 2024 

 

To:   Tiny taxpayers and Tiny Township Council  

Subject: Follow up letter concerning new Tiny Township Administration Centre (TTAC)  

 

Dear Council and Tiny Taxpayers, 

 

On September 16, 2024, the BCAG presented an open letter of factual pros and cons concerning 

the proposed new Town Hall in Tiny (TTAC).  

The letter presented factual pros and cons pertaining to the project. The pros and cons were 

carefully vetted by both the opposition party and the Council promoting the build. The budget 

numbers and tax implications were confirmed by Council. 

This letter was carefully reviewed by our membership. Citing poor process, lack of transparency, 

enormous costs, and future tax increases at 3 to 4 times the rate of inflation, our membership has 

overwhelming rejected the proposed build.  

At the behest of our membership, the BCAG, Bluewater Georgina Wendake Beach Association 

(BGW), and Bluewater Dunes Ratepayers Association (BDRA) cannot support this project in any 

way. 

 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Bluewater Community Action Group (BCAG) 


